LEARNING

This term we are placing a strong
focus on the children’s personal, social
and emotional development. For
many this includes settling into the
setting and creating important bonds
with their keyperson and peers within
the room. We know how important
these early relationships are and we
are dedicated to making sure each
child feels happy, secure and ready to
explore and learn.
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REMINDERS

IMPORTANT
INFORMATION

September 9th is Teddy
Bear Day. Please bring
our favorite teddy bear
or a day filled with fun!
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